
 

 

 

 

 

   

HEAD’S NEWS 
2020 

Dear Parents 

While we are living with COVID and the consequences thereof, I will send out a COVID update and then a more upbeat 

newsletter each week. Today was our Orientation Day for our new pupils, most of whom are in Grade 8. We had planned a 

day of fun and festivities but that changed to a day of Google Training and the distribution of set work books when rumours 

began that schools would be closed. I am so grateful that we had today to meet these new pupils and to get to know them 

a little. They are a wonderful group of children who looked super-smart in their new uniform!  

Our campus is looking good, with our new signage up. What a pity that it will be a silent campus for a while, without the 

laughter and tread of shoes to fill our corridors. 

Below are some images of the day. Others will be on our Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RIDGEWAY NEWSLETTER 
15 January 2021 

Yours in education 

Executive Head 

head@ridgewaycollege.co.za  
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